From:

To: Luton Airport
Subject: TR020001- London Luton Airport Expansion

Date: 04 September 2024 22:31:46

Good Evening,

I email to oppose the expansion of Luton airport and submit my feedback on this proposal.

Whilst the Planning Inspectorate and the CAA may have distinct roles, the truth is that
Luton’s expansion plans cannot and should not be considered in isolation from the airspace
issues. The airspace must be safe, effective, and fit for purpose before any infrastructure
decisions are made.

No expansion should proceed until the AD6 airspace design is proven safe and effective.

I know you have been urged to review the RELAS report

(RELAS _AD6 Stage 7 Common_Submission_version 1.0), which has already been
submitted to the CAA as part of the AD6 consultation and ask again this is taken into
consideration.

I have been seriously and detrimentally affected by the AD6 implementation, any
expansion will make the issues I suffer so much worse. | have major concerns about
the impact of these flights to our local pollution levels, already high because of the
A1, which will be further increased by any expansion. The noise pollution, which
some days seems constant with overhead flights above my house, will get worse -
| am not even supposed to have any flying directly over me according to AD6!!

| state again there are serious issues with the AD6 implementation and no
expansion of Luton Airport should be considered until these are resolved.

Kind regards,
Paula Pettit






